
        Stockville, NE 

        November 25, 2020 

 

 

The Board of Frontier County Commissioners met pursuant to adjournment in regular session on November 25, 2020, with the 

following present:  Steven J. Hall, Chairman, by telephone, Kevin Owens, Vice-Chairman, J.R. Houser, Board Member and Darla M. 

Walther, County Clerk. Chairman Hall called the meeting to order at 9:00 A.M. and stated that the open meetings act is posted on the 

wall, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.  Houser moved to approve the Agenda, Owens seconded.  Roll call vote- Owens, Aye; 

Houser, Aye; Hall, Aye.  Houser moved to approve the minutes from the November 5, 2020 meeting; Owens seconded.  Roll call 

vote- Owens, Aye; Houser, Aye; Hall, Aye.  Houser moved to approve the claims, Owens seconded.  Roll call vote- Owens, Aye; 

Hall, Aye; Houser, Aye. 

 

Owens moved to approve an Agreement for Professional Services with Oak Creek Engineering for 2020 bridge inspections; Houser 

seconded.  Roll call vote- Owens, Aye; Hall, Aye; Houser, Aye. A report for Distress Warrants was received from the Sheriff’s Office 

and reviewed.  A re-commitment dividend was received from NIRMA.  A thank you was received from Prairie Plains CASA.  Testing 

results were received from Yant Equipment.  Information was received from the NDOT regarding the 2022-2025 STIP.   


